
                                                                                                                  

        Volunteers NeededVolunteers NeededVolunteers NeededVolunteers Needed    
The “Bear Ministry” of Saint Matthias needs interested people 

willing to select bears, tie ribbons around their necks, add tags 

and place the teddy bears into the pews. The Bears will hear 

the Word read, prayers prayed, praises sung and sermons 

preached before finding their way into new homes of persons 

needing their companionship. This ministry is scheduled to start 

sometime in January. 

Anyone interested in volunteering please contact: 

 

              Alycefaye Stewart at 724-972-8207 (cell #)  

                                                    724-837-5449 (home #) 

                                                    alycefaye.stewart@comcast.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


